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The DTU 2012 Book Fair 

 

The DTU 2012 Book Fair was held on April 23 and 24 to commemorate World Book Day and enhance the culture 

of reading among faculty and students.  

Over 2,000 books on a variety of topics, including Literature, Psychology, Skills, Economics, History and so on 

were on display at the book fair. In particular, the DTU book selection “In Response to the Appeal of Our Nation” 

and a selection of McGraw-Hill books translated into Vietnamese by the DTU faculty were also offered to readers. 

   

   

Students at the DTU 2012 Book Fair 

Ms. Hoang Hai Anh, a student from the DTU Department of Accounting said: “Many newly published books are on 

display at the Book Fair, so students have a wide choice. I was surprised to see a book written by Mr. Le Cong Co, 

the DTU Rector and Chairman”.  

“I am really impressed by the McGraw-Hill books translated by the DTU faculty. They would be very useful in our 

study of Public Speaking, so bought some and hope that they will help me do well in my Vietnamese Speaking and 

Writing test at the end of the semester”, said Mr. Pham Duc Quang, a DTU International School student.  

About 1,000 faculty and students visited the Book Fair and 300 books were sold in two days. 
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